
Re: FEC 16-362  
Florida Elections Commission  to: yates 10/18/2017 02:02 PM
Sent by: Donna Malphurs

From: Florida Elections Commission/OAG

To: <yates@lindayates.com>

Dear Ms. Yates,

After reviewing our records, I found no public records responsive to your request pertaining to documents 
filed by Kathy Schure subsequent to the closing of the DOAH case.

In regards to the deadline for submitting additional cost information, please understand that I am not 
authorized to give legal advice or instructions on how to handle your case.  However,  generally speaking,  
documents received by us by the close of business on November 10, 2017, will be included in the 
materials provided to the members of the Commission.  

Sincerely,

Donna Ann Malphurs
Agency Clerk

10/16/2017 04:23:15 PMGood afternoon Ms. Malphurs, can you please e...

From: <yates@lindayates.com>
To: fec@myfloridalegal.com
Date: 10/16/2017 04:23 PM
Subject: Re: FEC 16-362

Good afternoon Ms. Malphurs, can you please email me copies of any documents submitted 
by Kathy Schure subsequent to the closing of the DOAH case.
 
Also subsequent to the initial statement of costs and attorney fees filed prior to the DOAH 
hearing, I incurred additional costs, most significant $1,330 for the hearing transcript, can 
you tell me what the deadline is for submitting to the FEC the updated costs expended in 
pursuing the Petition thus far. 
 
Thank you,
Linda Yates
Petitioner – Pro Se
941‐423‐0444
6475 Munsing Avenue
North Port, Florida 34291

 


